
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
October 9, 2000 

 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Raiford Crews 
2087 Crews Lane 
Crystal Springs, MS  39059 
 
 
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Crews: 
 

Thank you for your recent e-mail concerning technology in the classroom.  The 
article you forwarded was quite informative and I will certainly take its comments into 
consideration in the future when I am reviewing the areas it discussed.  I appreciate your 
taking the time to share this information with me. 

 
Again, many thanks for your e-mail and best of luck in your endeavors. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
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